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The Henry Berg Scholarship Fund Committee of the Penn West Conference is pleased 
to announce that in its first year of operation, five students successfully met eligibility 
requirements to receive an academic scholarship for their 2024 – 2025 school year.  
Awards ranged from $566 to $1,273. 
 
Presently, the Berg application process for the 2025 – 2026 school year is now open to 
worthy and needy students on an order of priority within the Penn West Conference.  
The scholarship criteria and application form are available on the conference website: 
www.pennwest.org (Resources; Forms and Documents; Henry Berg Scholarship2025). 
Applications may be submitted via the fillable PDF form either electronically to 
office@pennwest.org or by mail at Penn West Conference UCC, 312 S. Maple 
Avenue., Suite PWC, Greensburg PA 15601.  Applications are due by June 15, 
2025.  Students who apply for a scholarship should be aware that the Berg Committee 
will consider the criteria of aptitude, character, and need in the awarding process.  
Additionally, students should know that their pastors will be contacted about their 
applications.  Notifications of awards will be sent out before the end of July, and the 
monetary awards will be sent directly to the student’s account at the institution he/she 
attends.  Watch for future announcements on the Conference website regarding this 
scholarship opportunity. 
 
 
Submitted by Rev. Diane Wiley 
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